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March 21, 2022 

                                   CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 
 

REGULAR MEETING 
Tuesday, March 29, 2022  – 7:00 p.m. 

Town Hall Assembly Room 
80 Main St., Terryville, CT  06786 

 
 

 
The March 29, 2022, meeting of the Zoning Board of Appeals has been CANCELLED 
due to lack of agenda items.  The next regular meeting is scheduled for April 26, 
2022, unless a Special Meeting is called.  Please contact the Land Use office with 
any questions at 860-585-4043. 
 
Submitted by, 
Zack Lyga 
Chairman, ZBA 
 
 

Town of Plymouth 
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